
 

Date: January 7, 2015 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject: Request to change in Identification 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This application for Change of Identification request a new FCC ID as stipulated in 47CFR 2.933(b) for presently 

authorized equipment. 

 

This application by Planet Technology Corporation will establish a new FCC ID under FCC ID: 

UL9WDAP1750AC for the purpose of marketing. 

 

The original grant to Edimax Technology Co Ltd, FCC ID: NDD9576791401 will remain in effect. 

 

Per 2.933(b) 

(1) The original identification is FCC ID: NDD9576791401 

(2) The original grant date is 06/26/2014 

(3) The equipment is electrically and functionally identical. Only the model name, trade name, external 

photographs and FCC ID number are different. 

(4) The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device 

 

 

 

Applicant : Planet Technology Corporation 

Address : 10F., No.96, Minquan Rd., Xindian Dist., New Taipei City 231, Taiwan(R.O.C)

Signature :

 

 

_________________________________ 

Name and Job Title. : Tom Shih / Chief Technology Officer 

E-mail : sales@planet.com.tw 

Tel. : 886-2-22199518 


